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March 2025 

Dear colleague 

Head of RS 

Thank you for requesting details of our vacancy. We appreciate your interest in us and hope 
you find the details will inspire you to apply by 9am on Thursday 3rd April 2025. 

Chenderit school is at an exciting point in its development. We have ambitious plans in place to 
support the lives and aspirations of our young people. We are also dedicated to the needs of 
our staff and the importance of managing work load whilst developing excellent practitioners. 
We are an ambitious school which is challenging itself to be one of the best comprehensive 
schools in the country. We value professional development and actively support in-class 
research as well as stimulating pedagogical projects and opportunities outside the classroom.  

Chenderit is popular and oversubscribed because of our reputation for excellence and our 
extremely high standards. It is this dedication to being our very best which has resulted in a 
calm, purposeful and friendly working environment for all.  

I hope you decide to apply for the post and appreciate you may want more information about 
‘Team Chenderit’ before applying. Informal pre-interview visits or phone conversations are 
always welcomed. Please contact the school to make an appointment and I will be delighted to 
discuss the post with you. 

We appreciate that applying for posts and interviews is time consuming and takes considerable 
effort. Thank you in advance for your commitment to this process. During your application you 
will be invited to submit a supporting letter, please restrict this letter to two sides of A4.  

I look forward to speaking with you soon. Many thanks for your interest in Chenderit School. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Chris Billings 
Headteacher 
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